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Dear Member, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

The Green is certainly being well watered.  Let’s hope that things settle down a little soon. 

Please note: the OFFICIAL Opening Day for 2020 will be SATURDAY 18th April.  We have an 
Away match before that date so please get your names down at one of the pre-season 
events. 

COFFEE MORNING – 25th January - MBBC are arranging the Village Coffee Morning in the 
Memorial Hall. 

MEN’S MEETING : Tuesday 28th January at 7 pm in the clubhouse. IMPORTANT! 

SKITTLES Evening : FRIDAY 3rd April at 7 for 7:30 pm start.  Yearly subscriptions will ne 
welcome here. 

MBBC Quiz Evening on 13th March. 

FUN Evening on FRIDAY 21st February.  

Some important dates for your diaries: 

Thursday 14th May at 1:30 pm – MBBC v West Sussex BC.  7 Rinks! At Morchard Bishop. 

Sunday 9th August – Shield Tournament at Okehampton. 

Monday 10th August – North Devon Triples League v Plymouth and District at MB. 

Do hope any members “under-the-weather” at present soon get fighting fit soon. 

 

Please note – I am publishing future Newsletters on our website.  The link for this is as 
below. 

https://www.hugofox.com/community/morchard-bishop-bowling-club-15289/home 

 

Best wishes,   

Brian. 

 

Next Meeting :     Tuesday 10th March 2020 at 7:30 pm in the clubhouse. 

Items for future Newsletter can be sent to me by email to :  brian.poole21@outlook.com 

 


